TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203

Chairman Kevin J. Dombrowski council@ledyardet.org

. August 24, 2023
Mr. Anthony Favry, Chairman

Ledyard Board of Education
12 Erins Way
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Mr. Gary Schneider, Chairman
Permanent Municipal Building Cmt
101 Inchcliffe Drive

Gales Ferry, Connecticut 06335

Dear Gentleman:

At our Regular Meeting held on August 23, 2023 the Town Council approved the following:

e Authorized the Ledyard Board of Education to apply to the Commissioner of Administrative
Services and to accept or reject a grant for the Juliet W. Long School HVAC project.

e Authorized the preparation of at least the schematic drawings and outline specifications for
the Juliet W. Long School HVAC project.

® Assigned the Juliet W. Long School HVAC project to the Permanent Municipal Building
Committee.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding these

actions.
Sincerely,
in J. Dombrowski
Chairman
cc: Superintendent of Schools

Board of Education

Permanent Municipal Building Cmt
Director of Finance

Treasurer
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